
 
 

July 15, 2008 
7:00 p.m. 

 
The Fannin County Board of Education met for a called meeting with the 

following members present:  Bobby Bearden, Chairperson; Garnett Webb; Junior 
Farmer; Terry Bramlett, Vice-Chairman; and Emily Dunn. All members present. 
 

Art Hubbard, Assistant Superintendent,  discussed with board members the 
option of doing the field house for the football stadium as an add alternate.  All 
members agreed for Mr. Hubbard to amend the stadium plans so the field house is 
an add alternate. 

There being no further business to come before the meeting, upon motion 
duly made, seconded, and carried, the meeting adjourned subject to being called 
into special session by the chairman when deemed necessary. 

 

_____________________________ 

Bobby Bearden, Chairperson 

____________________________ 

Mark Henson, Superintendent 
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